
   

Many of us are confident that we know our faith journey. But few of us have ever tried to 

explain that journey; even to ourselves. For example, have you truly considered how you   

came to Christ and what God has meant and done in your life? You know the facts but 

describing the key points and organizing them coherently can be a challenge. You might be 

surprised what you learn about your relationship with God as you examine your faith journey. 

The Evangelism Committee is conducting a three-part workshop to help people develop the 

story of their faith journey. The workshop is not an exercise in writing or communication skills, 

but rather, it is intended to aid self-reflection about your personal relationship with God.  

The three parts of the workshop are: 

  Adult Sunday School:   10:05 a.m. in the library                   

  April 7: Process overview. Discussion and aids for developing your story. 

  April 14: A discussion about progress, examples of stories and tips to    

  overcome challenges. 

 

  April 21: Attendees pair off to share each other’s stories and discuss next  

  steps. Wrap up. 

Questions can be directed to Dawn Hurd or Cheryl Morgan 

                                             

 


